
 

 

An additional report referred to during testimony on SB 511 before the Senate Natural Resources 

and Wildfire Committee on February 6, 2025  

The Report exceeded the file size on OLIS. 

Therefore I have provided a link to the report.  The relevance of this report is that it reports on the 

multiple economic benefits to the local economy from ecosystem and fish restoration projects -

suggesting that  

https://coastcoho.org/strategic-action-plan-for-coho-salmon-recovery-on-the-coos-basin/ 

 

David A. Moskowitz 

The Conservation Angler 
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